THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR October 23, 1939

Dr. F, C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Phog:

I was glad to have youwr note of October 12

and the Sasnak Newsletters. Thanks so much for sending
them to me.,

Sincerely yours,

P (P Protivr-

R Deane W, Malott,
Chancellor




